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This week at Woodstock Residential Care Home we were delighted to have a visit from the wonderful musician Rob T.

Rob always puts on a great musical show for our ladies and gentleman, with his super singing voice and ukulele skills.

Everyone had such a good time in his company and very much enjoyed joining in with singing and dancing.

Thank Rob, we always love seeing you!
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